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NEWINGTON DESTRUCTION OF SPECIAL EDUCATION RECORDS 
 

The Newington Board of Education will destroy all special education records of students who 

have exited the district (graduated or reached age 21) in the 2013-2014 school year.  Any 

individual who wishes to obtain his/her records before they are destroyed must contact the 

Student Services Office at 860-665-8650 prior to June 1, 2020.  All records will be disposed of 

after June 5, 2020. 

 


